
 
NOTICE:  FILING FOR  

WABANA TOWNSHIP OFFICE   
 

Notice is hereby given to qualified residents of Wabana Township, Itasca County, State of 
Minnesota, with proof of residency of Wabana Township and interested in becoming a Town 
Board Supervisor or Treasurer should contact the Township Clerk beginning Tuesday, July 30, 
2024 until Tuesday, August 13, 2024 at 5:00 pm, for the following offices: 
 
Offices: Supervisor  B -  4 Year Term/Elected until December of 2028 
  Supervisor  C -  4 Year Term/Elected until December of 2028 
  Treasurer   -  4 Year Term/Elected until December of 2028  
   
 
The Town Hall (30980 Clearwater Road, Grand Rapids) will be open from 1:00 pm until  
5:00 pm for filing on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, which is the last day of the filing period.   
 
Please contact Steve Melin, the Township Clerk to make arrangements to file for office. He can 
be reached via email (preferred): Wabanatownshipclerk@gmail.com, or  
via phone at (218) 256 - 5913.    There is a $2.00 fee to file. 
 
          

                                                                                      Steve Melin 
         Wabana Township Clerk 
Published 7/14/2024 & 7/17/2024 
Posted 7/14/2024 

 
 
 
 


